WEBSTER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING MINUTES
(IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE WEBSTER COUNTY COMMISSIONER’S OFFICE AND THE
OFFICE OF LEGISLATIVE & CONGRESSIONAL REAPPORTIONMENT-VIRTUAL/ZOOM)
JANUARY 10, 2022 AT 2:00 P.M.

The Webster County Board of Education held a special called meeting in conjunction with the Webster
County Commissioner’s Office and the Office of Legislative & Congressional Reapportionment (Virtual/
Zoom) on January 10, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. Mrs. Linda Rogers, Mrs. Mary Hinman (Virtual/Zoom), Mr.
Donald Brown (arrived later in the meeting), Mr. Jimmie Johnson, Mr. Tim Matthews (Virtual/Zoom),
and Dr. Dorothy Y. Ingram (Superintendent) were present.

Mrs. Linda Rogers called the meeting to order.
Mr. Jimmie Johnson gave the invocation.
Mrs. Linda Rogers recognized the visitors.

The tentative agenda was approved by a motion made by Mr. Jimmie Johnson, seconded by Mr. Tim
Matthews. The motion was approved unanimously.

The Webster County Board of Education, the Webster County Commissioner’s Office, and the Office of
Legislative & Congressional Reapportionment (Mr. Brian Knight-Virtual/Zoom) were present to discuss
the Census 2020 Redistricting Plan.

Mr. Brian Knight highlighted on the Census 2020 data and the population summary that was handed out
by Dr. Ingram. During this time, Mr. Knight stated his office did not have the authority to require the
Webster County Board of Education nor the Webster County Board of Commissioners to change the
voting districts. Dr. Ingram and Mr. Darrell Holbrook requested Mr. Knight to zoom in closer on the
Webster County population map to look at the districts. After discussion, Dr. Ingram and Boards
requested an updated map regarding the deviation percentage of the population summary.

Mr. Donald Brown arrived during the discussion of the redistricting plans.

The meeting was adjourned by a motion made by Mr. Jimmie Johnson, seconded by Mr. Tim Matthews.
The motion was carried unanimously.

Prepared By: Regina T. Dotts
Time Adjourned: 2:48 P.M.
Approved: 2/8/2022



